
 

 

 

 
SNELL & WILMER’S TUCSON OFFICE NAMED A FINALIST AS BEST PLACE TO WORK 

 
TUCSON (October 30, 2020) – Snell & Wilmer is proud to have been 
named a finalist to the Tucson Metro Chamber’s Copper Cactus Awards 
in the category of Blue Cross Blue Shield Best Place to Work. Since 
1997, the Copper Cactus awards have honored some of the top 
companies in Southern Arizona. 
 
The Best Place to Work award category recognizes organizations that have “honest leadership with a clear 
vision and identity.” From a fun and supportive work environment with opportunities for professional 
development to volunteer activities that bring attorneys and staff together, Snell & Wilmer is committed to 
“our clients, our firm and our community.” 
 
This is the second consecutive year that Snell & Wilmer’s Tucson office has been named a finalist for a 
Copper Cactus Award. In 2019, Snell & Wilmer went on to win the Copper Cactus in the category of Nextrio 
Innovation for the creation and use of innovative processes to pioneer change in the industry.  
 
About Snell & Wilmer 
Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 450 attorneys practicing 
in 15 locations throughout the United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona; Los 
Angeles, Orange County and San Diego, California; Denver, Colorado; Washington, D.C.; Boise, Idaho; 
Las Vegas and Reno, Nevada; Albuquerque, New Mexico; Portland, Oregon; Salt Lake City, Utah; Seattle, 
Washington; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large, publicly traded 
corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information, visit 
www.swlaw.com. 
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